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Establishment of a Joint Working Group on Motor-Assisted 
Micro-Mobility Devices 

TTC Board Decision 

 
The TTC Board on January 25, 2024, adopted the following: 

That the TTC Board direct staff, in consultation with City of Toronto Municipal Licensing 
and Standards, Toronto Fire Services, Toronto Professional Firefighters Association, 
and TTC Unions and a representative from CycleTO to review and report back on 
regulations implemented in comparable jurisdictions in Canada and internationally with 
recommendations on protecting fire safety on public transit in relation to customers’ 
motor-assisted micro-mobility devices, including e-bikes. 


